SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
December 1, 2011
SPECIAL EVENTS-

December 5 thru 13- Think Link testing

December 8- Kindergarten Field trip to the Holiday Follies 

December 12- Staff lunch sponsored by PTSO
December 14 thru 16- Santa’s Workshop with PTSO  
December 15- Student of the Month lunch
December 15- Christmas program produced with 2nd grade students by Emily Klar

January 6- Semester report cards go home
PLAYGROUND REPORT- 

Our playground is in good order. We are getting a new 30 by 30 concrete pad for jump rope, hopscotch, and 4 square. Also, this winter we expect the addition of another piece of playground equipment comparable to what we have.
WHAT WE DID TO GET BETTER-

1. Karen Holbrook recertified for National Boards. Katie Ramsey passed all parts of her National Board Certification.
2. Kelly O’Connor has gotten a grant for materials for Character education that she is using to teach RTI enrichment classes. She plans to share these materials with our gym teacher and guidance counselor who also teach Character Education.

3. Shonda Dunn and Debbie Harsin created a testing schedule for the winter Think Link assessing. The presence of the teacher has helped the children understand the importance of answering to the best of their ability on the computer based tests.
